
REPLANTING MONSON TREE COMMITTEE 

 

 

Minutes of April 14, 2014 Meeting 

 

Members In attendance:  Valarie Beaudoin, Leona Brahen, Bill Dominick and Leslie Duthie 
Not Present:  Nicholas Beaudoin and Victoria Prior 
 
 
The approval of the March minutes were tabled until the May meeting. 
 
Vote to Change May Meeting Date 
 
Ms. Beaudoin stated that the Town’s annual meeting was scheduled for May 12, 2014 and, 
therefore, it would appropriate to move the next meeting of the Committee.  It was 
unanimously voted to move the meeting to May 19, 2014. 
  
Discussion of Tree City Application 
 
Ms. Brahen and Ms. Beaudoin stated that were was no new progress of the application.  Ms. 
Brahen stated that work would begin once the Arbor Day events had concluded 
 
Discussion of Arbor Day Event 
 
Ms. Duthie provided an updated on the number of trees that had been ordered.  Logistics were 
the planting were discussed.  It was decided that the private and public events would be 
combined due to the number of trees ordered. 
 
Ms. Duthie indicated that the trip to Bigelow Nurseries will postponed until the planting at the 
new building on Main Street is closer to completion.  The general plantings around the building 
were discussed 
 



Ms. Beaudoin reported that there were no current bill schedules to be approved and Ms. 
Brahen reviewed recent correspondence that had been received via email. 
 
After motion duly made and seconded, the meeting adjourned at 7:02 p.m. 
 


